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XP MicroSpray® Positive and the XP MicroSpray® SU-8 

 
 
The letter serves as notification that Kayaku Advanced Materials has taken the decision to 
streamline certain product offerings.  To this end, XP MicroSpray Positive and the XP 
MicroSpray SU-8 will be discontinued as of July 1, 2021. From now until the discontinuation 
date, Kayaku Advanced Materials will only fulfill orders with limited on-hand inventory for these 
materials. Once inventories are exhausted, orders for these products will be respectfully 
declined. Kayaku Advanced Materials will not offer a direct replacement for these products.  

If you have any questions regarding the discontinuation of XP MicroSpray® Positive and the XP 
MicroSpray® SU-8, please contact your Sales Representative at (617) 965-5511 or by email at 
sales@kayakuAM.com. 

Kayaku Advanced Materials has many innovative new materials in our new product introduction 
pipeline. I look forward to writing again soon to discuss our newest commercialized offerings 
with you. 

 

Regards, 

 

Robert Kotrick 

Managing Director, Sales & Marketing  

 


